MINUTES OF MVA MEETING ON 12 DECEMBER 2024

Minutes of the MVA meeting of 14.11.24 accepted as a true and accurate record

Matters arising: - An update on incorrect signage at Pangatotara - relayed to TDC

- A correction to information about AED(s?) contained in an earlier

MVA newsletter - since made

Treasurers Report: In November we received \$12 interest

At the end of November we had \$18,150 in our bank accounts We have a bill of \$405 to pay for December Newsletter printing

Relevant Correspondence – had been circulated to Committee Members

Community Associations meeting with Mayor and TDC CEO - Pat will attend.

East Bank cycle trail: A proposal for MVA support for the cycle trail was agreed by Members - Pat to draft a letter to Steve Anderson and circulate prior to sending.

General business: Proposal - a Potters Patch gift voucher for \$100 to be given to Kerri-Ann Gray as a token of appreciation for her work producing newsletters. Daniel to pay \$100 to Pat's bank account

Next meeting scheduled for 13 February 2025